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7 July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to thank you all for all your support and hard work with your children over the last five years and 
especially through Y10 and Y11 with the added stress and interruption caused by the global pandemic.  

Results day this year will be a little earlier than in other years and will be on Thursday, August 12th.    To minimise 
the number of students on site at any one time we ask students to collect their results at the following times: 

Please do not arrive before the following times: 

• Surnames A-D arrive between 9-9.30am 

• Surnames E-M arrive 9.30-10am 

• Surnames N-Z arrive between 10am-10.30am  

Students should come to the main hall where there will be staff from the academy and the sixth form to offer advice 
and support. We will also be offering telephone support from the careers service as well, should this be needed. It is 
important to note that legally the results data belongs to the students so we cannot hand the results to anyone else, 
including parents, without the written permission of the students themselves. If they cannot come to school that day 
and would like results posted or emailed home please complete and return the Results Permission Form to the Exams 
Officer by Friday 23rd July 2021.    

Due to social distancing rules in the Academy, only students can be in the school building, we would therefore ask 
parents to wait off-site as our driveway and car parks are being resurfaced. If you are picking up results on behalf a 
student please go to the main reception area. 

The students’ results this year have been awarded using range of evidence for each subject and this evidence has 
already been shared with students and parents. Please see our Exams Appeal Letter for further details about this 
process, autumn re-sits and how students can appeal their grades. 

 
If you have any questions about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Hannah Pickering 
Year 11 Progress Leader 
 

 

https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Results-permission-form-Jul-2021.pdf
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Appeals-ltr-Jul-2021.pdf

